
Homedale School District #370

Memo
To: Board of Trustees

From: Rob Sauer

Date: 1/6/2022

Re: Superintendents Board Report

Updates

 The legislative session will officially begin on Monday, January 10th. We expect the 
legislative process to move fast and furious as it is an election year. 

 As you know we are in the middle of early morning road condition checks and 
communication. Danny and his team have done a good job of clearing and sanding to 
make sure our facilities are safe. 


